
Dear Parents and Carers 

It has been wonderful to welcome you all back after a long few months. We are so 

happy to see the children really enthusiastic about their learning and have loved 

meeting them and getting to know them. The children have been amazing at settling 

back into school so quickly. They have already started to get to grips with all of our 

routines which is fantastic.  

We have an exciting half term ahead. We have kick started the year with our 

Laudato Si  and Me theme. This has included learning all about our environment, how 

to keep our world clean and take care of our surrounding areas. We have also been 

focusing on ourselves, discussing ways we can keep safe and happy at school and 

learning our classroom rules. We have been basing our work on the book ‘Here We 

Are’ by Oliver Jeffers which we have used to explore our beautiful planet. Our main 

topic this term will be Percy’s Park. This topic is primarily Science based and so we 

will be learning about animals and humans. The children will have a chance to 

compare and classify animals, explore their habitats and identify different species. 

We look forward to engaging in more learning with the children this term.   

With kind regards, Mrs Luford (1L Robins) and Miss Warr (1W Swans) 

How can you help? 

The key days for our PE lessons are 

Wednesday and Friday. 

Please can the children arrive to 

school in their named PE kit. Many 

thanks! 

 

Communication  

Tapestry and Marvellous Me will be 

continued to be used this year. We shall 

use Marvellous Me to communicate key 

information and celebrate your 

children’s achievements. If you have any 

questions or queries please send us a 

message on Tapestry and we will 

endeavour to respond as soon as we can. 

If you have any burning queries that 

you would like to discuss with us 

privately please phone the office to 

organise a phone call. We will also put 

key messages on the board outside our 

doors.    
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